
 

EXTENSION FOR PROTOCOL FOR INDUCTION OF FORMER 

INTERNATIONAL PLAYERS DATED AUGUST 14, 2019 

 

The Protocol for Induction of Former International Players was set out by the Supreme Court 

Appointed Committee of Administrators on 14th August 2019 (“Protocol”). All former 

international players had to intimate the BCCI in writing, details as provided in the Protocol, 

on or before 22nd August 2019, through an email addressed to playerinduction@bcci.tv.  

BCCI has now decided to extend the date for sending of intimation till 30th August 2019.  

 

Dated this 23rd August, 2019 

The Supreme Court Appointed Committee of Administrators.  


